
From: Colvin, Michael
Sent: 6/15/2011 7:58:37 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Solar Reserve initial thoughts 

Let's aim for 9:30

Michael
Sent from my iPhone 
Geek Is Chic

On Jun 15, 2011, at 7:55 PM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@,pge.com> wrote:

Hi Michael

I will call you tomorrow morning.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 07:07 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith; Wan, Fong 
Subject: Solar Reserve initial thoughts

Hi Meredith and Fong

I spoke with the Commissioner several times today about the meeting yesterday with 
the solar reserve project. I have some guidance from him that I would like to share. 
Would one of the two of you please give me a call tomorrow in the morning and I can 
relay?

Thanks
Michael

Michael Colvin
Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 355-5484 
michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov
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